
RECOMMENDATION 
 

 
Recommendation of non-renewal, based on the police report and neighborhood 

objections, of the Tavern Dance license of William Rivera, Agent for “La Pica Restaurant 
Lounge & Beer Garden, LLC” for the premises at 2078 S. 8th St. “(La Pica Lounge”) in 
the 12th aldermanic district. 

 


